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SWRCB Clerk

Donald and Beth beck
1361 Snyder Ave.
Modesto, CA 95356

November 11, 2018

State Water Resources Control Board

dear Board Members:

Please note our request to not implement the proposed Bay-Delta Plan which would severely
impact the water resources available in the MID and TID water districts. We have read the

substitute plan proposed by them and strongly encourage you to implement that plan for our
area of California. Thank you.

bl X,

donald Beck
Beth Beck




